10975 West Saanich Rd. North Saanich BC V8L 5P6
Telephone: 250-656-7254

Deep co—ue e-mail: deepcove@saanichschools.ca

This letter introduces Erin Baillie and Devon Martin as parent representatives of Deep
Cove Elementary School. They have been authorized to ask local businesses to
consider a silent auction or raffle donation for Deep Cove School’'s Annual Christmas
Fair - our school's major and only annual fundraiser. |

This event is so well-known in Sidney/North Saanich that it is simply known as “The
Fair”. Itis very well attended by North Saanich and Sidney as well as other residents
that come back year after year.

While a great community event, all donations go directly in support of students. Your
donation would directly éupport outdoor classroom learning, innovative teaching,
athletics, fine arts instruction, young engineers in science, and more.

Your support for Deep Cove School is greatly appreciated and we thank you in advance
for considering a donation. You can contact the school at 250-656-7254 if you have
further questions. Please feel free to drop by as well - we would love to see you at the
Fair on December 8!

Respectfully,

Ay %We,\

Philip Jungen

Principal

Ecole Deep
Cove School




